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DEPARTMENT:  Housing and Revitalization 

FILE NUMBER:  Housing and Revitalization-0485   

 

 
* RE: 
Request for Authorization to Accept and Appropriate the FY 2025 Additional $112,000.00 

Medicaid CHIP Community Development Lead Hazard Control Program Grant 
 
* SUMMARY: 

Through the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services, the City of Detroit Housing and 

Revitalization Department was awarded an additional $112,000.00 for FY 2025 Medicaid CHIP 

Community Development Lead Hazard Control Program Grant.   This grant has been originally approved 

in the amount of $1,300,000.00 and has been selected to receive an amendment of an additional 

$112,000.00, resulting in a total grant award of $1,412,000.00 for FY 2025.  There is no match 

requirement. 

 

The objective of the grant is to provide residential lead hazard control services to Detroit households 

with Medicaid-enrolled residents aged 19 years and younger.  The funding will be utilized to provide 

outreach, lead risk assessments, lead remediation, and lead service line replacements. 

 
 
 

* RECOMMENDATION: 
The Housing and Revitalization Department hereby requests this Honorable Body’s authorization to 

accept and appropriate this grant by supporting the attached resolution. 

 

 
 
* DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 
Name:  WARREN DUNCAN  
Position: Grants Management 
 
 

*=REQUIRED 


